Sports Photo Workshop @
2010 Bay Area Senior Games

SUMMARY
Inspired by the interest in sports photography, the inaugural annual Sports
Photography workshop will be part of the 2010 Bay Area Senior Games.

DATES

April 9: 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm - Organizational meeting

April 10 - 11: Bay Area Senior Games - 2 full days of shooting at the Games
April 21: Portfolio review - 7 pm - 9 pm.

SPORTS PHOTOGRAPHY
This course will cover the basic principles involved in capturing compelling sports
images. Subject areas include:

e Timing e Camera settings e Lighting « Software

e Techniques of capturing the emotion and drama in everyday sport

Learn the camera settings necessary to capture peak action and deal with difficult
lighting situations. Learn the basics of lighting a sports portrait with a hands-on
portrait shoot onsite.

Guest photo coaches will include Bay Area professionals showing off the tools they
use to capture dramatic sports images. Students will produce action images over the
weekend of shooting for review, and the class will produce an online portfolio as a
final project. The classroom will be the 2010 Senior Games held at Stanford
University. http://www.bayareaseniorgames.org

Students should own a 35 mm digital camera, or have access to one, to take full
advantage of this course.

This course will be led by John Todd and co-taught by Don Feria, wire service
photographer and Nhat Meyer, San Jose Mercury News photographer - both Feria
and Meyer will have just returned from photographing the 2010 Vancouver Olympic
Winter Games.

Cost: $325.00 per student. Class Size: Limited to 25 Students.

Regqister Here

81 Encina ¢ Upper Floor ¢ Palo Alto  CA » 94301 « www.bayareaseniorgames.org ¢ 650.323.9400




